
 

Broads Authority Friday 27 September 2019 
Agenda Item 5 

Public Question submitted by Mrs Claudia Dickson on behalf of 

Reedham Parish Council. 
 

Please can the Broads Authority confirm that the proposed closure of Reedham FP1, as 

detailed in the Head of Planning’s Extinguishment of Public Rights of Ways paper, section 

3.1, is the old route of a now diverted footpath and that there will be no break or gap in 

Reedham FP1 from Cantley FP18 to Brit House, Station Road? 

Broads Authority Response to be provided at the meeting 


